
Pana Junior High School

Lisa Mayhall, Principal

Report to Board of Education

August 2021

Enrollment as of 8/12/2021:

Grade Registered

6th 82

7th 69

8th 69

Welcome new staff members:
● Nina Casner, AES para
● Katie Goethals, Math Long-Term sub

Back to School
● 6th Grade Orientation will be held outside Thursday, August 12th.
● A Back to School Learning Plan was released to staff, students, and families to share

information about back to school procedures and protocols.

Summer School
● Summer school was held May 25th - June 22nd with 29 students in attendance. Criteria for

eligibility for summer school included academic performance and attendance for quarters 1-4.
Of the 27 students enrolled, 23 made adequate progress to be passed to the next grade level.

Staff Development:
● Support Staff participated in Capturing Kids Hearts training on August 9th and 10th.  This

training will support our school-side initiative to implement Capturing Kids Hearts in all areas of
PJHS.

● Staff that were initially trained last year in Capturing Kids Hearts will participate in a “Recharge”
on Teacher Institute Day.

● Staff will meet on Monday the 16th for the Teacher Institute. A variety of topics will be
discussed, including current return to learn protocols and procedures and curriculum planning.

Appreciation
● Thank you to Tina Ambrose, building secretary, and Bonnie Sowarsh for helping me get familiar

with the office.

https://docs.google.com/document/d/1Dwz-X1V01dLMJyVofUKBaA5vVQLXhyEO8anE1SMua0c/edit?usp=sharing


● Thank you to building administrators who have helped in my transition by answering questions
and listening to ideas. The transition from PJHS teacher to principal has been smooth and I
look forward to working alongside the staff here at PJHS.


